
31
st
 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope you had a restful half term; the children have come back eager, excited and 

ready to learn. We just wanted to remind you about a few important events taking 

place over this very busy term leading up to Christmas.        

 

 
Tuesday 1

st
 November – All Saints Day Mass (11am) 

 

Tuesday 1
st
 November – Parent Monster Phonics Webinar (4.00pm start)    

 

Friday 11
th

 November – Year 5 Class Mass (9.00am – 10.30am) 

 

Thursday 17
th

 November – St Hugh of Lincoln Feast Day Mass (9.30am – 10.30am) 

 

Saturday 19
th

 November – Longford Park Cross Country Year 3 – Year 6  

                                              (10.30am –   12pm)  

 

Friday 25
th

 November – Year 4 Class Mass (9.30am – 10.30am) 

 

Thursday 1
st
 December – Year 5/6 Class Mass (9.30am – 10.30am) 

 

Saturday 4
th

 December – Presentation Mass for Year 3 Sacramental Programme  

                                            Parish Christmas Fair (Straight after Mass)    

 

Tuesday 13
th

 December – EYFS Christmas Play (2.00pm start)  

 

Wednesday 14
th

 December – EYFS Christmas Play (10.00am start) 

 

Wednesday 14
th

 December - KS1 Christmas Play (2.00pm start) 

 

Thursday 15
th

 December – KS1 Christmas Play (10.00am start)   

 

Monday 19
th

 December – KS2 Carol Service (2.15pm – 3.15pm) 

 

Saturday 10
th

 December - Longford Park Cross Country Year 3 – Year 6  

                                             (10.30am – 12pm)  

 

Wednesday 21
st
 December – Whole School Mass (9.30am – 10.30am) 

 

Wednesday 21st December – School finishes for Christmas 

 

 

Clubs (Taking place this half term – please check availability)  

 

Futsal – Thursday morning for Years 2 –Year 5 (8.00am – 9.00am) 

 

Forest Club – Wednesday (3:15pm – 4:15pm) 

 

Times Tables Rock Stars Club for Year 3/ Year 4 (Friday 1pm – 1:30pm)  

 



Choir – Monday Lunchtime (Years 2 – Year 6)  

 

Performing Arts – Tuesday After School for Year 4 - Year 6 (3:15pm -4:15pm) 

 

 

School Dinners/The New System 

 

The Office Staff have worked incredibly hard to ensure the smooth transition to the 

new online system. We understand that this is completely new and there may be 

teething problems. However we would like to remind you that all dinner orders need 

to be placed before Thursday or a default meal will be allocated (Jacket potato and 

baked beans). There are only so many times we can over-ride the system. We want to 

thank you in advance for your support and understanding with this.                 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton  

  


